
 

 

From: Kelly, Karina <Karina.Kelly@justice.govt.nz> 

Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 3:04 PM 

Subject: RE: pSWLP Topic B6 - Withdrawal of OilCo s274 interests 

Attachments: pSWLP - Memo of Oil Companies' seeeking withdrawal Topic B6.pdf 

 

Good afternoon all, 
 

I have referred the attached memorandum to Commissioner Leijnen, who responds: 
 

The Oil Companies withdrawal application is granted. They are therefore excused from the upcoming Topic B6 
mediation. 

 
A Leijnen 
Environment Commissioner 
10 May 2021 

 
 

Kind regards, Karina 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Karina Kelly 
Mediations Case Manager 
|Environment Court of New Zealand | Land Valuation Tribunal 
| 20 Lichfield Street | PO Box 2069 | WX11113 | Christchurch 
Ext: 68912 | DDI: (03) 353 8536 

E-mail: Karina.Kelly@justice.govt.nz
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